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My name is Matthew Anderson and I live in Portland. I am an avid cyclist and ride  
several routes that take me up to, and down from New Gloucester and Pownal to 
home.  I currently use the roads, but a rail corridor would be so much safer and more 
enjoyable. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a 
bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council. Thank 
you.


